




























































Superintendent’s Report 
                  September 12, 2019       
   

 

Back to School ~  

This is our first meeting since the opening of the 2019-2020 school year.  It was 

a great week beginning with the Opening Day Convocation and the return of 

the Faculty & Staff, and on Wednesday, the arrival of all our students on all 

three campuses.  I have had the opportunity to visit all three campuses to 

welcome everyone back and to see our students excited and engaged in learning 

right from the start! Thank you to Ms. Jane Burke and Mr. David Travis for 

being there for the Opening Day Convocation. The Administrative Team and I 

have been striving to create unity and infuse the District with a collaborative, 

supportive, and positive culture in all that we do.  Hence was born the idea for 

our #teamSBRSDcares t-shirts.  The 5 represents our five member towns that 

make up our school community, and our message is that we work each day 

towards achieving our vision based on what’s best for students in the forefront 

of the decision making process.  There has been a lot of very positive feedback 

about the first weeks of school, but my best barometer always comes from the 

kids who have lots of things to share with me each day and lots of smiles on their 

faces.  

Middle School Open House~ 

There was a nice turnout for the Mt. Everett Middle School Open House last 

night.  It began with an informational meeting in the TACPAC, followed by 

students and their families following the schedule of their first five classes to 

give parents/guardians an opportunity to see their students’ classrooms, meet 

their teachers, learn about the expectations, and ask questions.   

Calendar Survey ~ 

As promised, in the next month or so, we will put out a survey to our school 

community to get feedback on the development of the District Calendar for the 

2020-2021 school year.  It is important to note, that on July 1, 2019 

Commissioner Riley announced that the Blizzard Bag initiative was to be phased 



out by the end of this school year after analysis done at the State level.  I will 

notify the school community when the survey is available.   

Upcoming Events ~ 

There are a lot of activities scheduled next week to consider adding to your 

calendar –  

Saturday, September 14th is the Founder’s Day Parade 

Monday, September 16th is the MASC Division VI meeting at 6 pm 

Tuesday, September 17th is the School Committee Retreat, Flying Cloud 5:30 pm  

Thursday, September 18th SC Consolidation meeting, Berkshire Taconic 4:30 pm 

 

As always, please feel free to reach out with questions or concerns. 
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